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BY E-MAIL 
January 11, 2011 
 
 
Chris White 
President  
Erie Thames Powerlines Corporation 
143 Bell Street  
Ingersoll, ON  N5C 2N9 
 
Wally Curry 
President  
West Perth Power Inc. and 
Clinton Power Corporation  
c/o West Perth Power Inc. 
P.O. Box 220 
169 St. David Street 
Mitchell, ON N0K 1N0 
 
Tyler Moore 
T.J. Moore Law Professional Corporation 
317 Hyman Street 
London, ON N6B 2G6 
 
Dear Applicants: 
 
Re:  Application for Amalgamation, Licence Amendment and Licence 

Cancellation  
Board File Number EB-2010-0386 

 
This will acknowledge receipt on December 24, 2010 of your application 
requesting leave to amalgamate and the approval of related matters, namely 
licence amendment and licence cancellations.  
 
The Board has assigned File Number EB-2010-0386 to this matter. Please refer 
to this number in all future correspondence to the Board regarding this matter.  
All information related to this matter must be filed with the Board Secretary.  
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Please direct any questions relating to this application to Judith Fernandes, 
Project Advisor at 416-440-7638 or e-mail, judith.fernandes@oeb.gov.on.ca.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 


